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THE SECRETARY-GENERAL 

VIDEO MESSAGE ON THE 20TH ANNIVERSARY OF  

THE ANTI-PERSONNEL MINE BAN CONVENTION (THE OTTAWA 
CONVENTION) 

Vienna, 18 December 2017 

To be recorded 4 December 2017 

 

Hello everyone, and congratulations on the 20th anniversary of the Anti-Personnel 
Mine Ban Convention. 

This celebrated and historic treaty has had a positive impact on the lives of many.  

It has saved lives and returned hope and human dignity.  

Tens of millions of stockpiled anti-personnel mines have been destroyed;  

Vast areas contaminated by mines have been cleared and returned to use;  

And communities have learned how to keep themselves safe. 

I commend you on this remarkable progress. 

Looking forward, we must redouble our efforts to eradicate these indiscriminate 
weapons and stigmatize their use.  

Please stay faithful to your ideals and continue your important work. 

Thank you. 


